
 
 
 
Date: June 2, 2022 
 
To: Adam Steinbaugh 
 
From: Todd Marshall, Director of Communications 
 
Re: Texas Public Information Act Request of May 20, 2022 
 
 
Dear Adam Steinbaugh: 
 
In response to Texas Public Information Act Request of May 20, 2022, there are no records that 
comply with your request.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Todd Marshall 
Director of Communications 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


